Newsletter /th March 2025 Class 3

This week in Literacy we continued with our story of Little Red Riding Hood. The children en-
joyed acting out the story as well as creating their own basket of ‘goodies’ that they would take
to their grandmother. The children have been working hard on their handwriting and especially

forming their lowercase letters.

In our PE lesson we continued with our dance work. This week we practised the ‘Hokey Cokey’
and also learned ‘Here we go round the Mulberry bush.” The children were fantastlc at listening

to instructions to hold hands to make a circle and also remembering the actions from last week.

In Numeracy this week we have been ordering and writing numbers on a number line and add-
ing missing numbers on a number line. The children practised writing numbers and letters using

shaving foam during our ‘Play and Learn’ session throughout the week.

Our topic lesson this week was linked to geography. Wefound out about what animals live in
the woods. We learned about what type of habitat a wooded area orforest is. The children

enjoyed exploring animals and sorting those that live in the woods and forest and those that do
not.
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Hope you have an amazing weekend and that the sun



